
Textbooks

Allowed

Any Textbooks, BUT

they must NOT HAVE
• Blank pages

• Questions and answers

• Weekly refresher quizzes

Blank pages, refresher quizzes and 
questions-and-answers MUST be 
removed

Not Allowed

X
X

• Blank pages
• Questions and answers
• Weekly refresher quizzes



Post-Its

Allowed

As bookmarks only: no writing

Not Allowed

X

Post-Its with writing



• Manually or hand stapled 
documents that are not securely 
fastened in their covers are not 
allowed.”

Personal Notes (page 1 of 3)

Allowed

Notes bound with cover (ring 
binders, spiral binders, plastic 
snap binders, brads, screw posts)

Not Allowed

X X



• unbound notes, slide charts 
and/or wheel charts (hand-held 
cardboard or plastic calculating 
devices with rotating or sliding 
pieces)

Personal Notes (page 2 of 3)

Not Allowed

• blank writing tablets or tablets 
containing blank pages

• unbound tablets

Not Allowed

X X X XX
X



• unbound notes, slide charts 
and/or wheel charts (hand-held 
cardboard or plastic calculating 
devices with rotating or sliding 
pieces)

Personal Notes (page 3 of 3)

Not Allowed

• collections of questions and 
answers or weekly refresher-
course quizzes

Not Allowed

X XXX



Calculators (page 1 of 5)

Allowed

Non-programmable basic or scientific calculators

s below

Credit: 
https://www.soinc.or
g/sites/default/files/
uploaded_files/Calcu
lator_Guide_2019.pd
f

https://www.soinc.org/sites/default/files/uploaded_files/Calculator_Guide_2019.pdf


Calculators (page 2 of 5)

Not Allowed

Programmable basic, scientific or graphing calculators

Credit: 
https://www.soinc.org/sites/defaul
t/files/uploaded_files/Calculator_G
uide_2019.pdf

Programmable non-graphing calculators look like 
the right. XX

https://www.soinc.org/sites/default/files/uploaded_files/Calculator_Guide_2019.pdf


Calculators (page 3 of 5)

Not Allowed

Programmable basic, scientific or graphing calculators

https://www.qmul.ac.uk/sef/media/econ/images/
documents/Calculators_A-useful-
guide_27.2.17.pdf



Calculators (page 4 of 5)

Not Allowed

https://www.qmul.ac.uk/sef/media/econ/images/
documents/Calculators_A-useful-
guide_27.2.17.pdf



Calculators 
(page 5 of 5)

https://www.qmul.ac.uk/sef/media/econ/images/docu
ments/Calculators_A-useful-guide_27.2.17.pdf


